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Ms. Linda J. Macek

Nuclear Medicine Department

Glendale Heights Community Hospital
1505 Jill Court

Clendale Heights, Illinois 60137
Rospoetrully Teferred to:

NRC

Because of the desire of this office

to be
respon:!ve

to all inquiries and communications,
your comsideration of the attached is
requested. !oqr,;’ind!n;s and views, in

duplicate toru:.ilong with return of the
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1505 JILL COURT ¢ GLENDALE HEIGHTS, ILLINOIS 60137 . (312/858-9700)
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Dcc.ﬁbcr 30, 1982

Senator Alan J. Dixon
Room 4203

Dirksen Senate Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

RE: Proposed NRC fees for Nuclear Medicine licenses
“November 22, 1982 Federal Register (AL7F.R.52454)

Dear Senator Dixon,

As Clinical Director of the Nuclear Medicine Department of Glendale
Heights Community Hospital, | am concerned about the proposed drastic
increase in NRC fees for Nuclear Medicine licenses.

| pay taxes. Why are the agencies trying to be self-supporting with

the fees they charge? In this way, non-profit organizations, such as
the hospital | work for, can be charged this form of taxation.

| am-against this proposed increase in NRC fees for Nuclear Medicine
licenses. | hope that you will work towards the defeat of this proposal
and “that you will relay my opinion to any other people you deem
appropriate.

Sincerely,
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Linda J. Macek, NMT(ARRT)
Clinical Director of the Nuclear Medicine Department



